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Comments: I am a normal hard working person that regularly (30-40 times per year) visits the GMUG National

Forests.  I enjoy riding my motorcycle on the single track trails that are provided in Taylor Park, Sargents and the

Uncompahgre Plateau.  The existing trails are terrific and these areas provide some of the only long ride linkable

single track trails in the state.  These areas need to remain open to Motorized uses so future generations can

enjoy the many opportunities that are available.   I would also like to see the opportunities for single track

expanded to the Grand Mesa.  This great area only has about 15 miles of single track open for motorized use.   

I am very concerned about Alternative A since it does not accurately reflect current management.  My

understanding is it underestimates current motorized use  areas by 25%.  

I support Alternative C in the plan.  But, This plan need to have more flexiblity to reroute trails and protect

motorized access to the Continental Divide trail.

I am fully against Alternative D that expands roadless wilderness areas and closes current trails that were

created in cooperation with the GMUG. 

Thanks you,        


